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Six children in Year 5 visited South Hampstead 
High School for the biggest Year 5 debating 

competition in the UK!

The children also attended a workshop to 
perfect their persuasive argument skills.

Our Year 5s were split into two teams and 
participated in three rounds of debating. The 

motions they were arguing included ‘This 
House Believes You Should Never Lie to a 

Friend’ and ‘This House Believes That Video 
Games are Good for Children’.

One of our teams won 
all three debates and 
went home with a 

delicious prize!

171 Year 5 debaters from a range of schools 
across London attended the competition.


